
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 5th February 2021 

 
 

 
Dear parents and carers of Hawthorn class, 
 
 
Your child’s class teacher, Mrs Rose, will be returning to teach Hawthorn class on Thursday 11th 
February. She is excited to see the children and take the Google Meets in the morning and 
afternoon. As part of a phased return, the live session on Thursday will be taken by Miss Patel. 
Details of the day will be posted on the blog, as usual. 

 
If you have any questions about this, please contact me through the school office. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Carpenter 
Head of School (Upper) 
 


